
Several Partners visiting with Little Lambs clients in February 2020

SAVE THE DATE
Sunday, May 23rd

Little Lambs is excited to participate in
Walking for Dreams again this spring at the

Tropicana Events Plaza! The matching
donations from this event have been a huge

help for Little Lambs, and we would be thrilled
if you would support us as a Sponsor, Team

Member, and/or Walker. Contact us at
littlelambs.evansville@gmail.com

or (812)425-5262 for more information!

Drive-up Baby Shower with the VCHD in Fall 2020

Our Partners Are The Best!
4C of Southern Indiana

Albion Fellows Bacon Center
Anthem Blue Cross and Blue Shield

Care Source
Catholic Charities

Center for Pediatric Therapy
Counseling for Change, Inc. - New

Deaconess Clinic Pediatrics
Deaconess Family Medicine Residency

The Women’s Hospital
Easter Seals Rehabilitation

ECHO Community Health Care
ECHO Lucas Housing

EVSC Even Start Literacy Program
Familia Dental

Fresh Start Recovery Center - New
Healthy Families

Indiana Safe Sleep Program
Ireland Home Based Services

Maglinger Behavioral Health Services
MDwise

Potter’s Wheel
Purdue University Cooperative Extension

Smoke Free Evansville
YWCA Shelter

Ascension Medical Group St. Vincent -
Evansville - Peyton Manning Children's

Evansville Pediatrics

Vanderburgh County Health Department
(VCHD) - WIC, Pre to 3, Baby & Me
Tobacco Free, Public Health Nurses

mailto:littlelambs.evansville@gmail.com


Thank You to our Amazing
Donors!

All of our Individual and Family Donors
State Farm
Signarama

Tri-State Medical Alliance
Deaconess- The Women’s Hospital

Vanderburgh Medical Alliance
Anthem Blue Cross and Blue Shield

MDwise
Mead Johnson Nutrition

Optimist Club
Indiana Criminal Justice Institute
Indiana State Medical Association

Alliance
Walking for Dreams - Paul Watzlavik

Ireland Home Based Services
First Presbyterian Mission Committee

Ascension St. Vincent
Hewins Law Firm

An example of a New Client Care Package
sponsored by MDwise and Anthem

What a Year!
➔ We started out the year with a bustling Little

Lambs store before the shut down
➔ In April we began to offer pick-up orders to

keep our staff and clients safe
➔ We collaborated with partners to offer a

variety of virtual classes for clients to earn
vouchers such as Safe Sleep, Parent Support
Groups, Nutrition Education, Budgeting Tips,
and more.

➔ We offered nearly 200 necessary car seat
inspections (outside with masks)

➔ Our Annual Fashion Show was cancelled, so
instead we held a Virtual Stock the Store and
introduced a new initiative this year: New
Client Care Packages
◆ We have first time clients come to the Little

Lambs store each week, but many of them
have 1-2 vouchers so they can only
‘purchase’ a small item. To welcome and
encourage these clients to return, we are
offering a package with diapers, wipes,
outlet covers, and donations from our
sponsors along with health and safety
information.

We also want to give a
HUGE Thank You to our

dedicated Board Members
and Volunteers, especially
Pam, Jan, Shaina, Madison,
and Eric. We could not have

made it this year without
your help!


